
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

05/08/2025

MR Jacob Brennan
- 1249 Pittwater RD
NARRABEEN NSW 2101

RE: DA2025/0951 - 725 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

May i please request a impact study regarding the lighting which affects the close by
properties at bus stop E6. Particularly 1249 which already is ill affected by the fluorescent lit
advertising, which illuminates inside the residence at night. We have concerns that LED
lighting will increase the light pollution in the premises, while also facilitating more intense
lighting/colors (as is the nature of these bright LED advertising to gain attention). We reject
any increase in lighting pollution into the 1249 Pittwater road premises.




